
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 4, 2012 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Frost Middle School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
gift of a microscope (valued at $2,000.00) from PVS-Nolwood Chemicals.   
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This gift is in honor of Yilin Yang, a Frost student, winning the You Be The Chemist state 
competition and will be used by students in the Frost Science Department. 

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Donna McDowell 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
/dc 


